
Senior 2022 - Yearbook Information
If you have any questions regarding senior 
portraits or tribute ads, please contact the 

yearbook staff.

coniferyb@gmail.com
(303) 982-5255

Senior Portrait Information
Parents/Students:
     Please submit all senior portraits to coniferyb@gmail.com by Friday, October22, 2021.  Beginning in late 
September, please check the window outside the Financial Office for an updated list of the senior portraits that 
have been received.  Students who DO NOT submit senior portraits will be pictured using their school photo. DO 
NOT crop or alter pictures to fit the specs below - that information is for your photographers.  The yearbook staff 
has special software that makes all pictures fit correctly in the yearbook.  

Please share the following information with your senior photographer:
     Thank you for taking portraits for the Conifer High School senior class of 2022.  Please note that portraits 
must be submitted electronically.  Please submit all senior portraits to coniferyb@gmail.com by Friday, 
October 22, 2021.  Students who DO NOT submit senior portraits will be pictured using their school photo.  If 
submitting multiple senior portraits all at one time, please include a list of names with the submission.

All tribute ads must be submitted by Friday, December 17, 2021, through the Jostens 
website in order to be included in the 2021-2022 yearbook.

Information about purchasing senior tribute ads will be availabe at the beginning of 
school..


